
From: Tori Beth Black
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 6/21/2017 4:04:48 PM
Subject: Radio Hit for Monday

Can you add this for next Monday? Thank you!
 
When: Monday, June 26, 2017 
 
Time: 5:15pm et 
 
Who: “Common Cents” with Josh Kimbrell on 92.9FM
 
Topic: Defunding PP
Time: 15-20 minutes
Call-in #: 888-660-9535
 
 
Tori Beth Black
Director of Communications
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
803-734-1979
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